
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Every year we have a BBQ to welcome 
the new and existing families!! We will 
provide food for parents and children. 

The BBQ gives us a chance to mingle 
and meet new parents plus the parents 

get to meet each other. The children 
love having a mini party at OOSH. The 

jumping castle is very popular. We’ll be 
sure to make the most of daylight 

saving. 

 
Here’s all the information you will need to know: 

We will be putting on a BBQ, fruit, cake and refreshments! 
 

Date: Wednesday 13th March 2019  
Where: After school 

Time: start 4pm till 6:00pm 
 
 

Please RSVP how many attending by 6th March 2019 
Please email or RSVP on the Facebook event and please  

let us know of any 
 dietary requirements. 

 
                 We would love to see you there!! 


